
 

 
26th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5 Children, 
 
On Monday 9th July we will be spending all day at York Theatre Royal to rehearse our 
performance of “Ginger Jones and the Sultan’s Eye”. The children will be rehearsing for their 
final performance which will take place at 5:30pm that evening.  
 
Please can I take this opportunity to remind you to purchase tickets through the York 
Theatre Royal Website via this link: 
https://www.yorktheatreroyal.co.uk/event/ginger_jones_park_grove.php 
You will only be able to watch the performance if you have pre-booked tickets in advance. 
The cost of the tickets are £5 for adults and £3 for under 18’s.  
 
The children will depart from school at 9am and we will walk to the theatre, accompanied by 
Park Grove staff. Due to the trip finishing outside of school hours, we will require your 
consent. Please can you complete the return slip below, stating where your child will be 
collected from after the performance.  
 
As we are out for the whole day your child will need a packed lunch. Please inform the office 
in advance if your child is entitled to a free school lunch and you would like a packed lunch 
provided. They should also bring extra drinks and snacks as the performance doesn’t start 
until 5.30pm. 
 
If you have any questions or queries regarding the day, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch with me.  
 
Kind regards, 
Zoe Clayton  
z.clayton@parkgroveprimary.co.uk  
 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________  Class: ________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Y5 Playhouse Project trip.  
 
Please tick one of the following:  

 
I will be watching the performance and collect my child from the theatre afterwards. 
 
I will not be watching the performance but will collect my child from the theatre 
afterwards. 
 
I will collect my children from school at approximately 6:50pm.  
 
 
I will provide my child with a packed lunch/snacks. 

 
Signed: ___________________________________ 
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